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	Participants:







Absent:

Guest:
	Jeff Stenzel
Dayton Benway
Peter Polovichik
Mark Morrissy 
Charlie Tetreau – Harbor Master


Laurie Orlando
Joe Frazer

Thornton Ring
Peter Spencer
John Coffin



	Coastal Waters Commission (the Commission) Special Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm on January 22, 2020 at the Freeport Town Hall

The meeting agenda was specifically for the Commission to reconsider the denial of Peter Spencer’s wharfing out permit application for Harry Keates/Robin Silverman of 64 Lupine Lane Freeport.  

Mr. Stenzel invited Mr. Spencer to present his request for reconsideration to the Commission.  Mr. Spencer explained the survey that would have provided the additional information needed for the Commission to make a determination (as requested in December upon initial submission of the application) would not have been available until the February 2020 meeting of the Commission.  The questions and concerns about the application that were raised by the Commission during the initial review in December are being addressed now and will be resolved by the February 2020 meeting.  Mr. Spencer acknowledges the application was not tabled after the December meeting and he should have requested that it be tabled given the questions and concerns.  Mr. Spencer proposes to have the application reconsidered at the February 2020 meeting.

At the conclusion of Mr. Spencer’s presentation Mr. Morrissy observed the application as a whole does not comply with the Ordinance governing the Commission’s actions and waiting until February will not change the decision as the wharf and float are not in compliance.  Mr. Stenzel shares Mr. Morrissy’s statement.

Of note, the Army Core of Engineers has not offered an decision yet.

Mr. Stenzel asked for a motion to reconsider the permit application presented by Mr. Spencer.  No motion came forth and the denial stands.

Mr. Morrissy moved to adjourn and Mr. Polovichik seconded the motion.  All were in favor with no against and no abstentions. 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:13 pm.
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